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MIAMI BEACH 
OFFICE OF THE C ITY MANAGER 

NO. L TC # 395-2022 LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

FROM: Rafael Granado, City Clerk c~;:i~M 
DATE: September 19, 2022 

SUBJECT: TPBPF Committee Motion - Chase Ave and 34th ST Shared-Use Path Project 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to provide you with correspondence 
received from the Transportation, Parking & Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities 
Committee. 

~ 
JW/MB/kh 

C: Eric Carpenter, Deputy City Manager 
Mark Taxis, Assistant City Manager 
John Woodruff, Chief Financial Officer 
Monica Beltran, Parking Director 
Alberto Ventura, Assistant Parking Director 
Jose Gonzalez, Transportation Director 
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Marc Edelstein, Chairman 

Al Feola, Vice-Chair 

Members: 
Carolina Bolado 

Dean Campbell 

Kathleen Drohan 

Cynthia Esquivel 
Matthew Gultanoff 
Patricia Henao 

Robin Jacobs 
Linda Kolko 

Linsey Lovell 
Esteban Porcelli 
Amy Rabin 
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TO: Honorable Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

FROM: Transportation, Parking & Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee 

DATE: September 19, 2022 

SUBJECT: Chase Ave and 34th ST Shared-Use Path Project 

Members Present: Carolina Bolado; Marc Edelstein; Al Feola; Cynthia Esquivel; Linda Kalka; 
Robin Jacobs; Linsey Lovell; Amy Rabin; Patricia Henao; Esteban Porcelli; Dean Campbell 
and Matthew Guitano/! 

Members Absent: Kathleen Drohan 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Commission: 

The Transportation, Parking and Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee 
(TPBPFC) held its hybrid meeting on September 12, 2022. The Committee agrees 
that the public safety of pedestrians and bicyclists is a priority. 

The TPBPFC unanimously passed a motion reaffirming support of the Chase Ave 
and 34 th ST Shared-Use Path Project. 

As an advisory Committee, we strongly request your consideration on the above 
motion. 

Sincerely, 

Transportation, Parking & Bicycle-Pedestrian Facilities Committee 


